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 SSA Releases Internal Guidance on Social Security Issues
and Employment Authorization for Persons with Non-
Immigrant Status 
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The Social Security Administration (SSA) recently released internal guidance explaining the
Department of Homeland Security’s (DHS) policy regarding the issuance of employment
authorization documents to non-immigrants and the types of evidence that prove a non-immigrant’s
eligibility to work in the U.S. The guidance also provides a thorough discussion of issues surrounding 
Employment Authorization Documents (EADs), including automatic extensions for individuals with 
Temporary Protected Status (TPS).

For more on the SSA’s guidance, visit Social Security Online.

©2025 Greenberg Traurig, LLP. All rights reserved. 

National Law Review, Volume II, Number 240

Source URL:https://natlawreview.com/article/ssa-releases-internal-guidance-social-security-issues-
and-employment-authorization-p 

Page 1 of 1

Powered by TCPDF (www.tcpdf.org)

                               1 / 1

https://natlawreview.com
http://www.uscis.gov/portal/site/uscis/menuitem.eb1d4c2a3e5b9ac89243c6a7543f6d1a/?vgnextoid=820a0a5659083210VgnVCM100000082ca60aRCRD&vgnextchannel=820a0a5659083210VgnVCM100000082ca60aRCRD
http://www.uscis.gov/portal/site/uscis/menuitem.eb1d4c2a3e5b9ac89243c6a7543f6d1a/?vgnextoid=848f7f2ef0745210VgnVCM100000082ca60aRCRD&vgnextchannel=848f7f2ef0745210VgnVCM100000082ca60aRCRD
https://secure.ssa.gov/poms.nsf/lnx/0110211420
https://natlawreview.com/article/ssa-releases-internal-guidance-social-security-issues-and-employment-authorization-p
https://natlawreview.com/article/ssa-releases-internal-guidance-social-security-issues-and-employment-authorization-p
http://www.tcpdf.org

